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Thank you for your consideration for accessible transportation for those of us with 
food allergies.  My family has many food allergies making it difficult to travel.  The 
most important aspect of dealing with food allergies is the fact that staff are not 

trained well and do not know how to handle clients with allergies.  We need to have 
special training done and consistent protocols in place for dealing with people with 

food allergies to keep everyone safe and all travel modes available for us. 
 
I appreciate you looking at this very serious issue and look forward to change! 

 
Regards, 

Carol 
 
 
 
Carol Zweig 
 

 

 
 

 


